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Dear

Fast Track Arbitration ~ Smith

.

Furth-r to our recenl discussion, it seems Lo me that wa should put

te T ...+ that we expect his Award to be made prior to his
departuro on 12 May 1995,

Attached is a draft letter to . It ie in reagonakly harsh
terms,

Could you please conaidar whether a letter in thie -form or an
amended form, should go to e

Regarda

Bnc.
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MELBOURNE VIC 3000 By Pacsimile: £14 ®

Dear -
Fast Track Arbitration - Smith

I am becoming {noreasingly concernsed at the delays in the

finalisation of this matter.

The Resource Unit tells me that it expects its technical and
financial reports to the Arbitrator will be released Loday to the
parties. The parties will then of course have the right to a
roasonable period within which to comment on thess reporta. The
extent of this pericd would of course by in your discretlon.

However, 1 understand you are to present & paper in Greece in nid.
May. . , .

1 would expect the Award would be delivered prior to your
departure.

It would be unacceptable to contemplate the delivery of the Award
being delayed until after your return.

Could you please contact me to discuss.

Yours & im:(ely
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